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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
 
 
August 17, 2022 

 
 
The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chair 
Prince George's County Council 
1301 McCormick Drive  
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20774  
 
Dear Chair Hawkins: 
 
 I am requesting a public hearing to consider the removal of Mr. Keith Bell as a Commissioner with 
Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission (WSSC). This public hearing would be held in accordance with 
Section 17-104 of the Maryland Public Utilities Code.  
 

On August 5, 2022, Mr. Bell was informed in writing of our intent to commence the removal process. 
Additionally, he has been apprised of his right to a public hearing scheduled for September 6, 2022, a date 
previously approved by Council staff. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        

Tara H. Jackson 
       Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
cc: Joy A. Russell, Chief of Staff 

Robert J. Williams, Council Administrator 
Donna J. Brown, Clerk of the Council 
Jared M. McCarthy, Deputy Chief Admininstrative Officer for Government Operations 
Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
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